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 The Secretary of State appreciates the diligent work of Chair Riley and the Senate 

General Government and Accountability Committee to increase transparency, accountability, 

and IT security. We support moving SB 872 to the Joint Committee on Information Management 

and Technology and appreciate the opportunity to continue working with Chair Riley to address 

SB 872’s remaining technical issues regarding the Secretary of State’s IT independence and the 

State Archivist’s authority over public records. 
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